
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

April 12, 2019 
 
 

 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
Atlanta Regional Office 

10 10th Street NW, Suite 800 
Atlanta, GA 30309-3849 

Via/E-Mail BankMergerApplication@fdic.gov     
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
On behalf of Big Bend Hospice Foundation, Inc. in Tallahassee, Florida, I 
would like to share our experiences with SunTrust Bank. As I begin to try 

and capture what they do, I immediately think of the personnel and their 
commitment to exceptional customer service. 
 

SunTrust Bank has played a significant role in growing our Foundation. 
Whether it is finding the best interest for our Money Market Account, 
strategizing a more efficient way to benefit from our checking account, or 

consulting with our Board of Trustees on our Endowment Account,  
In addition to Big Bend Hospice Foundation’s banking partnership, we 
have also benefitted from Grants and other means of support. It is our 

commitment at Big Bend Hospice that we ensure a symbiotic relationship. 
For this reason, we promote all of the good deeds that our community 
provides for our patients and families to the best of our ability. Needless 

to say, it does not come close to the services provided by the individuals 
that represent SunTrust Bank. 

 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to share my experiences on 
behalf of Big Bend Hospice Foundation, Inc. 

 
Sincerely, 

Dena Strickland, President 

Big Bend Hospice Foundation, Inc. 
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